
Ms. Martha Clare Buckley 
632 DAHLIA AVE 
IMPERIAL BEACH, CA 91932-2021 
(619) 987-1776 
 

Jul 17, 2017 
 
Office of Exemption Determinations 
EBSA (Attention: D-11933) 
U.S. Department of Labor 
200 Constitution Avenue NW, Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20210  
 
 
RIN 1210-AB82 
 
Dear U.S. Department of Labor, 
 
Dear Congressperson and Senators: 
 
I think I can count on my representatives to hold our constitutional 
rights dear and protect the hard-earned dollars we have invested into 
the SS Act. For this I am grateful. Our trust is in you, but I know you 
have a long, uphill battle. 
 
We are on your side and doing what we can - which may not be enough, 
but hope never dies - and our blessings that you strength will hold up 
in the face of such adversity. 
 
Your loyal constituent truly appreciates your work - as I am sure many 
of us do!  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Martha Clare Buckley 
 


